
 
 

CITY OF GATLINBURG  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Cindy C. Ogle, City Manager 
 

FROM: Delea Patterson, AP/Purchasing 
 

DATE: November 6, 2015 
 

RE:  Bid Recommendation – Four (4) Cab & Chassis Trucks 
 

Cindy, 
 
On October 22, 2015 we opened the bids for the purchase of four (4) Cab & Chassis 
Pickups.  We received seven (7) prices as follows: 
 
 COMPANY    Total    

CDJR of Columbia   $108,442.00 

 Reeder Chevrolet    $109,580.00  
 Stinnett Automotive   $110,312.00 

McNelly Whaley    $110.335.84 
Ted Russell Ford    $111,392.00  
Sam Swope Auto Group   $111,404.00 
Volunteer Chevrolet   $115,994.84   
      

 
After reviewing the bids with Steve Ogle of the Service Center, it is recommended we 
accept the lowest total price of $108,442.00 from CDJR of Columbia for all trucks.   
 
There is $124,000.00 budgeted for this purchase out of the 803.85000.816 Vehicle 
Replacement Fund. Please let me know if this meets with your approval and let me 
know if you have any questions.  
 


